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To: Research@episcopalarchives.org

Dear Mr. Duffy and Mr. Hales:

My wife Carolyn Chilton met you at the recent endowed parishes
conference in Charlotte. She shared with me that you are interested in
receiving the slavery and civil rights reports of the dioceses
suggested/recommended by GC 2006 A123 and GC 2009 A1l43.

The Committee on Race Relations in the Diocese of Virginia has been
working on a report for the diocese. We consider the current product a
work in progress and will continue to add and edit it aiming for
completion well before 2015. Our progress report to General Convention
2012 will be along the lines of the current product.

I've attached the current product. It is fine to share with the
understanding that this is not our finished product.

You may also be interested in the website we have:
https://sites.google.com/site/dovracerelations/

What I am very much interested in is knowing where other dioceses are
in terms of a report along these lines? Or has each diocese taken a
variety of approaches to the charges from the GC 2009 and GC 2006°?

I look forward to hearing what you can share with me.

John B. Chilton
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